
Plans for Alternative Provision 

at Airedale Academy

We are entering the next phase of our joint planning to ensure that 
additional local capacity is provided for our children.

Our Vision:

To create a world in which every child can flourish, dream and 
succeed, whatever their background or circumstances.

To equip every child with the skills they need to contribute 
effectively to society and become well-rounded, confident, happy 
adults.

To recognise the uniqueness of every young person and their needs.

To ensure every young person receives the support they need to 
fulfil their potential.

A small alternative provision located within our Trust will support us in 
achieving our vision and in providing tailored support and intervention 
strategies to address their specific needs. 

Want to share your views or ask questions about the proposal?

Find out more here:

bit.ly/45NiZTk


